
 

 

 
 

 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
Capitol Building, 1st Floor 
500 E. Capitol Avenue 
Pierre, SD 57501-5070 
 

February 26, 2021 

 
RE: Docket TC20-051 -ARSD 20:10:24:02(19)- Request for Waiver of Cash Flow 
Statement 
 

Dear Staff, 

Clear Rate Communications, Inc. (“Company”) has submitted registration to the South Dakota 
Public Utilities Commission to provide local and long distance within the state.  As part of the 
application, they are required to submit financial information.  

The Company does not have or produce a cash flow statement in its general business and they 
would like to request a waiver of the Statement of Cash Flows requirement.  The Income 
Statement and Balance sheet have both been submitted. 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (407) 794-3488 or 
regulatory@csilongwood.com. 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Mark Lammert 

Mark Lammert 
Attorney-in-Fact 
Clear Rate Communications, Inc. 
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